
NSA Official Notices
Friday, July 18, 2025
Jump Races at Colonial Downs

Attention NSA Horsemen:

As a result of the cancellation of jump races at Colonial Downs on July 10, and the rescheduling of 
those races on July 24, we will not be racing at Colonial on July 31. Following next week’s racing on 
July 24, we will resume with the original schedule of jump races on August 7, which offers a maiden 
special, a ratings 110 or lower, and the Randolph Rouse filly/mare stakes. 

Additionally for August 7, we will take entries for a substitute maiden starter, for 4&Up which have 
started for a claiming price of $25,000 or less on the flat or over fences. The substitute race will only 
be used if one of the book races does not attract a sufficient number of entries.




